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UPDATE 05/21/2021 at 2:15PM:
The Precautionary Boil Water Notice issued on 05/19/2021 has been rescinded.

 

Original Message:

 

Town of Lake Hamilton, FL

5.19.21

 

 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

 

 

TO:      RESIDENTS OF THE TOWN OF LAKE HAMILTON, ALL HOMES AND BUSINESSES FROM 7TH
STREET TO US 17 THAT ARE SOUTH OF MAIN STREET.

 

THERE HAS BEEN A DISRUPTION OF WATER PRESSURE IN THE WATER MAINS OF THE TOWN DUE
TO A SCHEDULED SERVICE. THEREFORE, WE HAVE ISSUED A PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER
NOTICE. YOU SHOULD BOIL ANY WATER INTENDED FOR HUMAN CONSUMPTION, SUCH AS
DRINKING AND BRUSHING YOUR TEETH

 

 

https://www.townoflakehamilton.com/publicworks/page/precautionary-boil-water-notice-5192021-rescinded


THIS "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL THE
BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWS THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.

 

We thank you for your continued patience as we work to improve the water lines throughout the
Town.

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY CONTACT (TOWN HALL) AT (863-439-1910).

 

 

 

        Nathan D. Lewellen

PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

TOWN OF LAKE HAMILTON


